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Loving one another. Learning for our future. 
‘Our school community is inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from                                        

the Bible (Luke 10:25-37), where we are encouraged to love one another with courage and                    

compassion.  Through friendship, kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to 

learn and flourish as individuals.’ 

St Cuthbert with St Matthias CE School 

Year 6’s Blog 

Welcome to Year 6’s blog!  

In our English lesson we were learning about formal and informal language. We re-

ceived a sheet to complete and we had to fill a table and matching the informal and formal words. After, we 

had some sentences about War Horse and we had to find the formal version of the original sentence. 

In Maths we were going over long division. After, we completed the equation we received a challenge to fill 

out. We mainly focused on assessments.  

In RE we wrote a reflection on our lessons. We were discussing about what happens after death and if there 

is life after you die. We read a chapter of the Bible. We recreated the Good Samaritan story and acted them 

out after the rehearsal. If you aren’t familiar with the story this is what it’s about it’s about a man traveling 

to another town but a gang of thieves attack him and they took all his belonging and clothes. The thieves 

left him on the ground. A priest crosses by him and just passed by and felt him. Finally a Samaritan spotted 

him on the ground and helped him up. He took him into an inn and he said he will pay for him when he 

comes back. Then he was known as the Good Samaritan. 

In our Science lesson we were learning about drugs and what they are used for.  After that discussion, we 

created a poster in our books. We wrote about what they do to your body and if they can be used for good 

or can be harmful . 

In Earth Hour we were learning about wax worms and wax moths. A worm’s saliva can degrade certain 

types of plastic. Wax moths can be and can’t be helpful because they attack honeybee hives. Wax worms 

develop into wax moths. Their drool can break through tough and durable materials.                                       

By Imogen and Arisema  

SPECIAL 

DATES 

 24th- 29th 

Oct-  Half 

term break 

 31st Oct- 

INSET day 

for staff 

Henry YN “I 

learned how o use 

scissors this 

week.” 

Year 5’s Blog  

Welcome to our terrific blog!  

This week in English we learnt about the Wax Worm. The Wax Worm is a worm that has 

a unique nature that is fascinating. Its saliva can break down a tough plastics such as 

polyethylene which could eventually help with cleaning up the environment. In our mind 

map we wrote facts about the Wax Worm like: it was the Spanish researchers who found out that 1 hour’s ex-

posure to its saliva will degrade as much as a year’s plastic.  

In Maths we are focusing on revising for our assessments. We mainly did mental arithmetic’s, column meth-

od and the bus stop method. Miss Putterill gave us golden envelops with different challenges inside, which 

was exciting!  

In RE we continue to learn about Jesus’s miracles. We looked at the woman who touched Jesus’s garment 

and was healed and the feeding of the 5000. We then answered some questions like; “What miracle surprised 

you the most? What miracle do you think told you the most about who Jesus is? ” 

In Science we made potato soup. First we wrote the recipe and method. After in our next lesson we made the 

soup. It took us far longer than the recipe said. At the end we sat down at the KS1 playground benches and 

enjoyed it very much! Well most of us did!  

In DT  we wrote a step by step instruction on how to make a windmill. To make a windmill you will need: a 

cam, follower, scissors, cardboard and cellotape or a hot glue gun. By Cristian and Mehdi 

Leo YR “I put 

eight bats on the 

tree branch to 

match the num-

ber.” 



HEADTEACHER’S LETTER 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

National Poetry Day last Thursday gave us all 

a wonderful opportunity to set our minds and 

fingers to a rather challenging activity. Amaz-

ingly, there were some incredible results! Well 

done to Y2 pupils on creating their loom mas-

terpiece which stands proudly in our school 

corridor, and here is their beautiful autumn 

poem: 

Red leaves are the colours of strawberries.  

Yellow leaves the colours of bananas. 

Orange leaves the colours of tangerines. 

Brown leaves the colours of chestnuts. 

Green leaves the colours of kiwis. 

These are the colours of autumn. 

I have also noticed, from some equally mas-

terful creations in all year groups, that we 

have some other talented poets in our school. 

Here are just two of the many, and well done 

to Lillymae (Y5) and Neimah (Y3) for the 

thoughtfulness they have taken in creating 

such special poems, and looms! 

Just before closing, I would like 

to showcase some home learning 

that has been shared with us to-

day. Well done to Ola and Aashna 

(Y2) for their superb creations!  

And now, we wish you a restful 

weekend, 

Miss Putterill and the St Cuthbert 

Teaching Team 

 “You can always, always give 

something, even if its only                     

kindness!” Anne Frank  

Year 4’s Blog 

Welcome to our amazing 

blog! 

In English we are learning 

about poems, in case you 

didn’t know.  We just read 

one called Storm. The previous four are called; I 

Did No Eat the Gold Fish, Mother Doesn’t Want 

a Dog, Tobby and My Dog. We were also doing 

comparisons of themes, schemes, analogy, rhym-

ing couplets, alliteration and repetition and 

more...  

In Maths we are doing number lines and count-

ing  to do rounding up and doubling. We did a 

few questions about 1000 more or less. The top 

group did more challenging questions. 

In Science we contin-

ue to learn about the 

digestive system. We 

already made posters 

and 3D models as a 

project on the subject. 

On Thursday we con-

ducted an experiment 

on how food is digest-

ed in our digestive 

system. First Miss 

Martina mixed food 

on a bowl. Second it 

went into the stomach 

(the plastic bag). 

Third I went into the 

small intestine (beige 

tight). Fourth drained 

the orange juice (the 

nutrients from the 

food). Then she took 

two paper cups and 

made a hole in the second cup. Finally Miss Mar-

tina put the mixed food into the second cup and 

pushed out the food with first cup.  

In DT we continue to work on our money con-

tainer. We got to attach pins on the fabric to keep 

it still before we stated to sew. We the continued 

to sew. Next week we will decorate our money 

containers. By Adan and Lewis  

Sonia Y2 “In English we are 

learning about punctuations. 

We put capital letters, commas 

and full stops. We also form 

nouns with suffix like ness, 

ment and  full.” 

Good  Samaritans 

This week our Good Samaritans are Lea, 

Imogen and Judah from Year 6 for their 

enormous effort to raise money for new 

sports equipment for our school. They raised 

more than £50 by selling cakes, sweets and drinks 

after school. Well done!     

Year 1             

children and 

Miss Julie 

decorating 

an ice cream 

van after 

building it 

out of             

cardboard.  



Class Attendance 

YR 98.6% 

Y4 97.4% 

Y3 96.5% 

Y2 95.6% 

Y5 95.0% 

Y6 91.6% 

Y1 91.2% 

YN 89.0% 

Total 94.4% 

  This Week’s 

Attendance 

Second hand Uniform Sale 

Second hand uniform is available to buy. 

Please pay via Pay360. You will need to pro-

vide proof of purchase (email confirmation) 

to the office on Wednesday afternoons. 

Please be aware that we can only sell items 

that have kindly been donated to us. So stock 

might be  limited. Thank you.   

Autumn Term - After School Club Program  
   

Nursery and     

Reception                  
3:00-3:45 

 

Ks1 

3:30-4:30 

 

Ks2 

3:30-4:30 

 

Monday 

Construction 

Club 

Miss Maria Moraiti 

15 children             

£25 per term 

Athletics/sports Club   

Mr Reid  

20 children £30 per term 

Dance Club  

Miss Bonnie Idee  

15 children £35 per term 

Athletics/sports Club    

Mr Reid  

20 children £30 per term 

Dance Club  

Miss Bonnie Idee  

15 children £35 per term 

 

Tuesday 

                                              

No Club 

 

Art Club 

Mrs Ogee Brincat 

15 Children £25 per term 

 Drama Club                                  

15 Children  £35 per term 

 

Art Club 

Mrs Ogee Brincat 

15 Children £25 per term  

Drama Club                                  

15 Children   £35 per term 
                                                        

Wednesday 
 

Lego Club 

Miss Maria Moraiti 

15 children             

£25 per term 

 

Sports/football                                     
Mr Reid /  

25 children   £25 per term 

Junk Modelling                   
Ms Burns 

20 children 

£30 per term 

 

Sports/football                                     
Mr Reid /  

25 children    £25 per term 

  

  

Thursday 

 

Homework Club                  

Miss Proctor 

20 children         

£20 per term 

 

Homework Club                  

Miss Louise Smith/ Mrs 

Mandy Trewick 

30 children  £25 per term 

 

Homework Club                  

Miss Louise Smith/ Mrs 

Mandy Trewick 

30 children  £25 per term 

Malak Y3 “In English we 

are learning about in-

struction in a sentence 

with bossy words. E.g. 

Mix the eggs and the 

flour together.” 

 

Mesbah Y2                                                

“In Maths we are learning to 

take away and add 1s. We also 

did 2s and completed some 

word problems.” 

Lias Y3 “In RE 

we wrote what 

we did in the 

church. First 

we walked to 

he church to 

celebrate Har-

vest Festival. 

Then we leant 

Arenc Y1 “We plant-

ed some bean seeds.  

We put soil in small  

cardboard cups . We 

watered them. They 

are already sprout-

ing.” 

Beautiful display of classical music posters full of facts on 

various talented composers.  
Raphael Y1 “In 

Maths we have been 

putting numbers in 

the right  order. We 

also sorted numbers 

from largest to the 

smallest.”  

Reception children planting carrot 

seeds in our garden with                               

Miss Stephanie.  



St Cuthbert with    
St Matthias CE 

School 
 

Warwick Road 
Earl’s Court 

London 
SW5 9UE 

 
Phone: 020 7373 8225 
Fax: 020 7460 0424 
E-mail: 
info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 
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www.scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

 

ST CUTHBERT 

WITH ST MATTHIAS  

CHURCH OF         

ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as a 
choir school for St     
Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich         
heritage of education 
within the context of a 
Christian framework. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an         
excellent education for 
the children of our          
community. We have 
the highest expecta-
tions of each one of 
our children and we 
work to ensure that 
every child leaves our 
school having gained 
all the important skills 
and knowledge that 
will help them become 
successful in their  
future life. 

YN Reem For becoming confident and 

sharing her thoughts on        

Autumn and making new 

friends. 

YR Sophia  For being a compassionate 

and supportive friend to               

another friend during phonics 

by showing them how to form 

the sounds.  

Y1 Raphael For persevering in phonics            

lessons.  

Y2  Ezar For continuously working 

hard in her spelling tests. 

Y3 Ayo For sharing amazing facts 

about ostriches in Science.  

Y4 Rayan For solving a very tricky word 

problem. 

Y5 Ethan & 

Aisha 

For preserving in Maths and 

always showing respectful  

behaviour and writing               

beautifully. 

Y6 Aiden  For his thoughtful and         

innovative contribution in 

class. 

STAR LEARNERS OF THE       

WEEK   

Congratulations to you all!  

YR  Yafet  For showing real inquisition 

in his learning this week by 

asking lots of thought          

provoking questions. 

Y1  Joana For applying her lovely 

handwriting across all her 

learning.   

Y2 Aashna For completing high quality 

homework. 

Y3 Mariatou  For competing her home-

work to a high standard. 

Y4 Mark  For writing lots of                   

detailed facts on his Science 

project. 

Y5 Jasmine & 

Sarah H 

For their wonderful Mental 

Health poster. 

HOME LEARNERS OF THE  

WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

Answer to last week’s puzzle 

DOUBLE PARKING 

Please can parents  respect our  request not to  

double-park at drop-off and pick-up times. 

This creates danger for our pupils and blocks 

exits and  entrances for residents. If this issue 

persists, the residents will take action by ask-

ing the council to block the road. 

There will be exciting prizes, for the  right              
answer to this week’s puzzle handed in on              
Thursday. Please write your name and an-

swer on a  separate piece of paper.                  
Good luck! 

Music Maestros             
this week:  

    Cole Y5 

Tidy Teds 

Tidy Teds were            

awarded to Nursery and 

Year 5 class this week. 

Puzzle time 


